From: Diane Morgan

To: WHDPRAComments

Cc: tigirs@gmail.com

Subject: Comments on FMLA proposed update 7/2019
Date: Saturday, August 10, 2019 7:28:22 PM

Concerning the current requirements of FMLA applications to employers, the current obligations of both employee
and employer have worked well and not appeared burdensome to either employees or employers.

Requiring 2nd and even 3rd professional medical opinions be obtained by employee FMLA applicants seems more
gruesome like towards suffering employees than effective in the management of documentation.

Unfortunately neither employers or employees can control the catastrophic and serious life events that protect both
employers and employees. In my opinion I disagree with The proposed changes to current FMLA regulation
requirements and documentation procedures.

Sincerely,
Diane Morgan
Davie, F1 33324
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